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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
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Insurers Association, Inc. 
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Circular Letter No. 15-1674 

 

 
RE: Compensation Data Exchange (CDX) Single Sign On 

 

 
 

MWCIA is pleased to announce the introduction of a Single Sign On (SSO) environment for CDX. 
This environment is specifically designed to allow CDX users to log in to the CDX website 
(www.accct.org ) and securely gain access to participating data collection organization (DCO) 
websites, such as the MWCIA’s, without being prompted to log in again at each of the DCO 
websites. SSO functionality allows users to spend less time re-entering User IDs and passwords. 
SSO also reduces user ID/password fatigue from having to remember multiple user name and 
password combinations. 
 
Users must have active accounts on both the ACCCT CDX and DCO websites in order for a trusted 
relationship to be established. 
 
Access to SSO is provided through ACCCT’s CDX website. Simply log in to the ACCCT CDX 
website and in the top right hand corner click on the link that reads “Log In to DCO”. Users can 
select Minnesota from the list of participating DCOs. You will be prompted to enter your MWCIA 
Web Membership login credentials. The application will then securely pass this authentication 
information to the MWCIA website and establish a trusted relationship. 
 
For more information, please contact MWCIA Technical Support at cdxmn@mwcia.org or refer to 
the CDX User Guide. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

952.897.1737 PH ▪ 952.897.6495 FX ▪ www.mwcia.org 

http://www.mwcia.org/CarrierElectronicReporting.aspx

